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at 10.30am Mass 
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Holy Father’s 2021 Appeal 

(Peter’s Pence) 
Weekend of 3 & 4 July 



 

 

Word from the Dean 
 

 
 
 
 
 T 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Dear Cathedral Parishioners and Visitors, 

 
At the 10.30 Mass today the Archbishop will be presenting the “Dempsey Medal” to 

a wonderful group of people from parishes all across the Archdiocese of Sydney, as 

an expression of our Church community’s gratitude. We welcome them and their 

families and friends to St Mary’s Cathedral for this special moment, and say “thank 

you!” 

A few years ago at an Audience at the Vatican, Pope Francis spoke about the 

importance of expressing thanks: 

Sometimes we have to wonder if we are turning into a civilization of bad 

manners and bad words, as if this were a sign of self-liberation. It’s not 

uncommon to hear these bad words publicly. Kindness and the ability to say 

“thank you” are often considered a sign of weakness and raise the suspicion 

of others. This tendency is encountered even within the nucleus of the family.  

We must become firmly determined to educate others to be grateful and 

appreciative: the dignity of the person and social justice must both pass 

through the portal of the family. If family life neglects this style of living, social 

life will also reject it.  

Gratitude, however, stands at the very core of the faith of the believer. A 

Christian who does not know how to thank has lost the very “language” of 

God. This is terrible! Let’s not forget Jesus’ question after he heals the ten 

lepers and only one of them returns to thank him (Luke 17:18). 

I remember once listening to a very wise, old person; very simple, but with 

that uncommon wisdom of life and piety: “Gratitude is a plant that grows only 

in the soil of noble souls”. That nobility of soul, that grace of God in the soul 

compels us to say “thank you” with gratitude. It is the flower of a noble soul. 

This really is something beautiful. 

With prayers for a Covid-safe week ahead, 

Fr Don Richardson,  
Dean  
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Catholic Mission: India COVID-19 Appeal 
The aid agency, Catholic Mission, has launched an urgent appeal to provide immediate help for vulnerable 
communities devastated by COVID-19 in India.  Well over 300,000 people have died from the illness in India 
and hospitals have been struggling to cope. Through donating to Catholic Mission, you will be playing a key 
role in supporting the valuable work of mission hospitals in the country.  Donate online via the Catholic 
Mission website here: https://www.catholicmission.org.au/donate/your-donation? id=covid-19-india.  

on 20th June @ 7pm 
(after the Sunday’s 6pm Mass) 

St Mary’s Cathedral Office 
 

For Enquiries: 

embrace@stmaryscathedral.org.au 

 

https://www.catholicmission.org.au/donate/your-donation?id=covid-19-india
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